
 2021 Kagnew Station  Mooresville Reunion 

 

We are planning to hold our usual annual reunion this year on Sept. 17/18 here in Mooresville Indiana.. 

We were not able to gather last year because of the Chinese Crud but we are hoping to see most of our 
usual brothers and sisters this year.. The routine will be the same food, lies, fresh air..  

For more information contact John Byus at 317-821-0865.. All are welcome.. 

JB 


